Newsletter for September - October 2018

| came back from my northern fundraising trip the beginning of September. It was a very
successful trip but a little fuller in activity than | probably should have done. The last week
that | was there, | was affected by Bell's Palsy giving me a facial paralysis on one side, | am
happy to say that all affects faded within about 3 % weeks, praise God!

Property was bought in the village of Tunuco for @ new church construction that we are
planning for March 2019, We are fundraising for this project and also putting together a team
hmmﬂf%ﬂmaﬂuﬂwﬂwﬁm Please let us know if you are interested.
! 'Iwmﬁmﬁﬂ%wunlhnﬂﬁmhhﬂhﬂmhatﬂhuwﬂt

We are entering a very busy “team time” with a
full schedule for the next six months. We had a
team in October, two scheduled in November,
long term people over lapping and staying
between MNovember and March, two January
teams, two February and a March team. | am
trying to set up some summer teams for 2019, let|
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https://www.facebook.com/nancy.servantministries
http://www.servantministries.net



